



Zagreb, 5 December 2019

Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the Croatian Parliament it is my pleasure to invite the representatives of your Parliament to the Meeting of the Chairpersons of the Committee for Union Affairs (COSAC) that will be held in Zagreb on 19 and 20 January 2020 in Zagreb.

I would be grateful if you could forward the invitation of the Chairman of the European Affairs Committee of the Croatian Parliament to the relevant Committee of your Parliament.

We look forward to welcoming the representatives of your Parliament as our distinguished guests in Zagreb in January.

Dear colleague, please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Gordan Jandroković